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“Put your trust in The Light… 
      that you may become sons and daughters of Light 

 

 
31 August 2021 

Dear Family and Friends of Eastview 

 
Opening of services 

 

We are looking forward to the commencement of the “in-person” services this 
Sunday 5th September at 09h00. 

As you may know, Paul has experienced some health problems and will 
unfortunately be on leave for the next few weeks.  Together with the Glen 
Methodist leadership, preachers have been arranged to serve at Eastview over the 

next few weeks. 
 

We would like to encourage you to share in our time of worship and prayer on 
Sunday. 

 
A word of thanks to Jim McMaster 

 

We wish to extend our heartfelt thanks to Jim for his long and faithful stewardship 
at Eastview.  He has asked to step down from his stewardship duties.  

 
Eastview Intercessary Prayer Group 

 

We are very pleased to let you know that this group is running well with 13 folk 
who have felt the call to prayer ministry.  

Should you have any prayer needs or requests, or feel the call to join the prayer 
ministry, please contact Lesley on 082 776 5564. 
 

 
A word from Paul 

 
Dear Eastview Family and Friends 
 

I am deeply, deeply humbled by the absolutely undeserved love and compassion 
shown to me over the last few days. 

 
I am so at peace because of your love.  The Lord is gracious.  I hope to be able to 
take up the reigns again soon.  

 
In the meanwhile, I say thanks to my colleagues for maintaining my pulpit.  I so 

much wanted this first Sunday of spring to be a sign of new life for us all and I 
know it will be, because you are blessed by the presence of the Holy Spirit when 
you gather.  I will be with you all in Spirit. 

 
Remember that each one of you is the Lord’s precious child. 

 
Lots of love, 
Paul 

 
 

  


